
Westwood SEPAC
S P E C I A L  E D U C A T I O N  P A R E N T  A D V I S O R Y  C O U N C I L

Join our closed Facebook Group: Westwood SEPAC-Special Education Parent Advisory Council

To volunteer, questions, or submit  ideas on forum topics email: westwoodsepac@gmail.com

SEPAC Board: Megan Brenk &  Meggan Flaherty, Co-chairs • Angela Pomarole, Secretary • Kelly Anderson, Treasurer

Date: Tuesday, June 5th, 6:30-9:00pm

Location: Private room at Comella’s located at 745 High St, Westwood, MA 02090

Please RSVP to Megan Brenk at mbrenk@gmail.com

•	 Network with other parents

•	 Share ideas for next year’s programming

•	 Help keep Westwood SEPAC strong

•	 Appetizers will be provided.

Please join us for 
our last SEPAC 
social meeting  
of the year.  


